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To whom it may concern,

As a President of ESN Strasbourg (Erasmus Student Network) it is with a great pleasure for
me to write this letter that hopefully will testify to Mr. Jerome Sicaire’s character and his
involvement in our organization.

ESN Strasbourg is the local section of IXESN (International Exchange Erasmus Student
Network) — one of the biggest interdisciplinary student associations in Europe. We provide
opportunities for cultural understanding and self-development under the principle of
_ “Students” Helping Students” and we are lucky to be supported by the European
~ Commission. The main goals of ESN Strasbourg are the integration of exchange students in
Strasbourg and the promotion of the international mobility programs among local
students.

Jerome Sicaire was a volunteer at ESN Strasbourg from January 2012 to Mai 2013 and
during his time as a member of our team he contributed to the successful
accomplishment of numerous missions that include (but are not limited to): organization of
festive, cultural and sport events for international students; arranging of different trips and
excursions in France and Germany and participation in official events (such as the Open
Doors Days of the University of Strasbourg and the European Parliament). He was also an
eager advocate of the SocialErasmus program - a project that aims to motivate
exchange students to give back to the local community under three main areas of
action: education, environment and charity. Under Mr. Sicaire's supervision a couple of
effective events were held (during the last one, exchange students were invited to
donate the clothes they don't need any more to local charity organizations).

Most recently Jerome took an active participation in the International Section Meeting
held in Strasbourg from 7t to 10t of March 2013. More than 80 volunteers of the IXESN
network came to Strasbourg and it was up to the highly motivated ESN Strasbourg team
members, such as Mr. Sicaire, to ensure the successful development of this ambitious
project.

Here at the ESN Strasbourg board we are highly satisfied of his work as a volunteer and we
are very grateful for the time and energy he gave us and our projects. He showed us high
motivation and eagerness to get involved and we remain thankful for his creativeness and
enthusiasm.
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Best Regards,
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